
CITY OF PITTSBURGH 

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT & BUDGET

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING 

414 GRANT STREET | CITY-COUNTY BUILDING, FIFTH FLOOR | 412-255-2640 

ED GAINEY 
MAYOR 

JAKE PAWLAK 
DIRECTOR 

September 15, 2022 

Dear President and Members of Council: 

I am submitting a resolution authorizing an interdepartmental transfer from the Department of Public 
Works to the Office of Management and Budget to cover increased fleet expenses. 

I am requesting to waive the rules of Council so that outstanding invoices can be paid in a timely manner. 

Should you have any questions regarding the resolution, please do not hesitate to contact my office. Your 
favorable consideration is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Jake Pawlak 
Director 
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